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Site Phone:

817-485-7286

Take a look!

Victory at Last!

Did you know that Afterschool programs can boost academic
performance, reduce risky behaviors, promote physical
health, and provide a safe, structured environment for the
children of working parents. Attending afterschool
programs can improve students' academic performance.
Helping create a sense of belonging within themselves and
other peers, build confidence and improve social skills with
others

Our Lights On Afterschool Celebration was held on
October 24, 2019. Clayton schools across the city
celebrated Lights On with an International theme. The
theme for the evening at L. CliffordDavis, Is Victory at
Last!. Exploring the Caribbean Islands Antigua & Barbuda.
The students participated in various activities exploring
the Islands. They learned about Antigua & Barbuda
through fun facts, creating a traditional mask. learned the
representation of the Antigua & Barbuda flag and also
drinking some of their tropical drinks. During our
reflection time the students all talked and shared what
they have learned or enjoyed most about being in the
afterschool program.
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Upcoming Events:
 
Fall break: Oct 14
Lights On:
Oct 24
Halloween: Oct 31
Thanksgiving break:
Nov 25- Nov 28

Since it is still the beginning of fall and the
weather is becoming crisp and cool our Pre-K
class decided to have some fun outside and
play with a parachute. They enjoyed it and had
so much fun!
Did you know that outdoor play also enables
children to enjoy the natural environment and
learn to seek out exercise, fresh air, and
activity?!

"Laughter is
timeless,

imagination
has no age,
and dreams

are
forever".
- Walt
Disney

Quote of the Month

In our Arts and Humanities component of Clayton
Quest the Pre-k read a story about uniqueness and
learned the different ways that make them unique.
They read a story called "Most Marshmallows" and
after reading the book they recreated themselves as a
marshmallow. They also had fun sneaking in and
eating a couple of marshmallows!!

Pre-K News
Miss Gwen & Miss Michelle


